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Via Electronic and United States Mail


August 25, 2014


Marguerite Friedlander, Administrative Law Judge 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (2014 PCORC)
	Docket UE-141141 

Dear ALJ Friedlander:  

This letter is sent on behalf of all parties to these dockets: Commission Staff, Puget Sound Energy, Inc., Public Counsel and ICNU.  The parties held settlement discussions August 19, and were able to reach a settlement of the above docket shortly thereafter.  The parties understand any such settlement is subject to Commission approval.  

It is our intent to file a settlement agreement and supporting documents as soon as possible.  

The parties request the Commission suspend the remaining procedural schedule.  Commission Staff further requests the hearing date on the settlement occur in October, so as to allow Commission Staff witness participation on the settlement panel.  Staff has not contacted the other parties regarding the scheduling of the hearing on the settlement.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,


SALLY BROWN
Senior Assistant Attorney General 

SGB:klg 
cc:  Parties
